
Reading  Your child needs to bring their book bag 
everyday. We will change library books twice a week.

Dates for your Calendar:

Half term- 17th- 21st February

PTFA Meeting - 24th February 5:15pm 
PLEASE COME SUPPORT THE PTFA!

Books at Bedtime  5th March  5-6pm 

World Book Day Dress up day FRIDAY 7th March

Easter Bingo 27th March 6pm

Parents evenings 2nd and 3rd April

At the end of term, there will be an Easter egg raffle to 
raise money for the school.

The last day of term is Friday 4th April and we return to 
school on Wednesday 23rd  April.

Make sure to keep an eye on our Classroom 
windows for any updates!

You can also follow our schools Facebook and to 
stay up to date and see all the exciting things we are 

up to.
@Cavalry_Primary
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This term in phonics we will continue to 
learn the single sounds and some 
children may start to learn the sounds 
made by 2 or more letters. These are 
called our special friends- eg ay, ee, igh, 
ow, oo.  Please read the books or ditty 
sheets with your child every night and 
sign the reading diary.  Please also keep 
reading lots of bedtime stories so your 
child will want to read.

Phonics

During this term we will be sharing 
stories including, One snowy 
night,Gecko’s Echo, Ridiculous and Mr. 
Wolf’s Pancakes. The children will 
learn some new vocabulary and 
answer questions about the story. They 
will be writing short sentences and 
learning to use a full stop. Please 
encourage them to write at home.

Literacy

Maths

In maths we will continue to use  our 
subitising skills and recognise 
quantities on the 5 and 10 frames 
without counting. We will investigate 
2 and 3D shapes, describing how 
many sides and corners they have. 
We will learn about addition and 
subtraction, recording our number 
sentences using the symbols + - =.

Understanding 
the world

 During the term, we will be learning 
about Chinese new year and Easter. 
We will find out how different people 
celebrate these festivals, We will find 
out about freezing and melting and the 
different habitats that animals live in 
and look at maps of the world.We will 
also be taking part in the RSPB Big 
Garden Birdwatch on the 24-26 Jan!

Art and Music

We will sing lots of familiar songs 
and rhymes with the children, as 
well as listening and moving to 
different music. The children will 
also play percussion instruments. 
In Art we will learn about the artist 
Kandinsky and practice our colour 
mixing and drawing skills. We will 
experiment with styrofoam and 
rollers. 

PE

In PE we will develop our 
balancing skills as we go on a 
train and circus adventure. We 
will use our travelling skills as 
well as developing  our core 
muscles by practising different 
balances and use our yoga 
poses.


